CWA LOCAL 6360





Executive Board:

President- Joe Blanco
Executive Vice President – Jeff Hayes
Sec/ Treasurer- Jay McVey

1st Vice President Tom Gebken
2nd Vice President John Eales
3rd Vice President Steve Flanders

Local 6360 Kansas City 6415 Universal Ave, Kansas City MO.

Union Meetings are held on the 1st Thursday of the Month

Stewards Meeting: 5:45

Union Meeting: 7:00

Wear Red on Thursday to honor CWA members who have died on the Pickett Line

The month of June has been busy for the Local. CWA and AT&T have agreed on a Memorandum of Agreement for certain Group 1 craft employees to leave with the VSP and an additional incentive. There is a timeline and an order for how this will take place. Good luck to those who choose to leave.

The members who report to 63rd Street are continuing to work from home, and it is working out for the company and the employees. This will continue for the foreseeable

future.

The Local and the City of Blue Springs are in negotiations for wage increases. This is difficult given the impacts Covid-19 has taken on municipalities. Bargaining with Lee's Summit dispatchers is also impacted. We are trying to schedule bargaining and social distancing is causing issues.

We are surrounded by turmoil in our jobs these days on and off the job. Each customer facing job has the potential for hazards. Please continue to use protective equipment. Having complications from the virus can be difficult. Make sure you are performing your work safely in all the aspects. You do not want to bring the virus home to your family.

We will have a Union meeting on July 9th at our new location 3725 S Noland Rd. Independence MO. Beginning at 7:00 pm.

To our members who work outside. The heat is now here. Make

OFFICIAL NOTIFICATION

Bylaws Change:

The Bylaws Committee will be introducing a proposed change to the current bylaws at the July 9, 2020 Union meeting to reduce the Executive Board by removing the 3rd Vice President position. A vote will be taken following introduction. Any questions can be referred to the Union Hall.

sure you are drinking plenty of water. Know the signs of heat exhaustion. You want to go home the way you left in the morning.

We send our condolences to the family of Robert Dessent. He worked as an Network Center Technician at 63rd St. and recently passed away.

In Solidarity, Tom Gebken 1st Vice President